memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, October 25th, 2013 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Emails


The following individual supported the DCCC this year — please wish him a happy belated birthday.  Tony turned 70 on October 24th.  

Tony Podesta
Email: tpodesta@podesta.com

Tony, 

I just wanted to wish you a happy belated birthday. Thanks for all that you do. 

Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL


Mark was just elected as President of the American Postal Workers Union. 

Mark Dimondstein 
Email: meldim@bellsouth.net

Mark, 

I wanted to offer my sincere congratulations on being elected as APWU’s new President.  My team and I very excited to work with you this cycle and wish you the best of luck in your new endeavor.   

Steve 

REP. STEVE ISRAEL
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